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Oregon Library Association donates 700 books to INSERT LIBARY NAME HERE 

as part of the “I love to read/Amo Leer” project.

Twenty rural Oregon libraries will receive 700 books each in an effort to create a significant Spanish book collection available to the community.

INSERT CITY, DATE – The Oregon Library Association announced that 20 rural public libraries will receive about 700 Spanish and bilingual books each, as part of the “I love to Read/Amo Leer” grant project which will fill about 8-10 shelves. These books are aimed at a third grade reading level and younger. This is thanks to an anonymous donor who believes in encouraging every child to read.
In the last few years, small rural areas in Oregon have seen a rapid increase in the number of Latinos, especially families with small children. Public libraries, with their limited budgets,  have not been able to keep up with the changing demographics. The lack of a sufficient and a culturally sensitive book collection directly impacts the literacy skills of these children.  When Latino families with children, whose native language is Spanish, visit the public library, they’re faced with a limited collection of books in their native language, therefore losing interest in reading and are not encouraged to check out books. 
Research shows that children who are read to and learn to read in their native language will have an easier time learning to read in their second language, such as English, than children who never learned how to read in their first language. This means that by developing early literacy skills in Spanish, parents will make it easier for their children to learn to speak, read, and write English in the future. A recent Harvard research study has shown the importance of exposing Latino children to books so they can eventually become proficient readers in both languages. Through their research, Harvard recommends to 

“target and increase the frequency of book reading and storytelling, as well as other related language and literacy activities, in Latino families in order to keep Latino children developmentally on par with their white peers after nine months of age.” 

Public libraries can help make such a difference by offering a wide range of expertly selected culturally appropriate Spanish and bilingual books for children. The “I love to Read/Amo Leer” project was developed to do exactly that. The intention is to help Latino children to become life-long readers and library users because of the quality of reading materials that they can find in their public libraries at an early age. 

To celebrate these new materials the INSERT LIBARY NAME HERE  is INSERT INFO ON CELEBRATION ACTIVITY
You can find these books at the  INSERT LIBARY NAME AND ADDRESS HERE   Library hours are INSERT LIBARY HOURS HERE         Call or contact the library at INSERT LIBARY PHONE NUMBER and E-MAIL HERE
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